
 

 

Fact Sheet: Green Our Rooftop Demonstration 
Green Roof Project 

 

 

The Green Our Rooftop Demonstration Green Roof Project supports the City of 
Melbourne and Victorian Government’s shared goal for Melbourne to be a bold, 
inspirational and sustainable city.  

The combined City of Melbourne and DELWP project budget for the project is 
$2.5 million. (matched funding of $1.25 million each). The project aims to: 

 Demonstrate how to 
successfully retrofit a 
building with a high 
quality green roof. 

 Educate the public 
about green roofs in an 
interactive way. 

 Demonstrate the 
benefits of green roofs 
through research. 

 Provide environmental 
and social benefits 

On the 23rd of May 2019, 
Victorian Minister for Energy, Environment and Climate Change and Minister for 
Solar Homes Lily D’Ambrosio announced City of Melbourne and the Department 
of Environment, Land, Water and Planning’s joint project to transform the 
Department of Treasury and Finance’s rooftop at 1 Treasury Place into a green 
rooftop. A building feasibility study confirmed the suitability of 1,500m2 green 
roof at 1 Treasury Place, East Melbourne, the use of which was given approval by 
the Minister for Finance in November 2018. The cost of the building works at 1 
Treasury is $1.304 Million. Construction is expected to begin in early 2020, and 
completed by June 2020 

The 1 Treasury Place will be made available for research projects deemed 
successful.  

Please visit https://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/community/greening-the-
city/green-infrastructure/Pages/green-our-rooftop-project.aspx for more 
information. 
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